
Addressee: Special Rapporteur on
the implications for human rights of
the environmentally sound
management and disposal of
hazardous substances and wastes
Paragraph #83 Session #21 (2022) 

Full Text

The Permanent Forum appreciates the participation, at its twenty-first session, of
the Special Rapporteur on the implications for human rights of the
environmentally sound management and disposal of hazardous substances and
wastes and recommends that the Special Rapporteur urge Member States to
guarantee indigenous peoples’ rights to clean water. The Permanent Forum
invites the Special Rapporteur to participate at its twenty-second session, in
2023.
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